From: Ronald Quiring

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Oppose HB 4109
Date: Sunday, February 9, 2020 4:00:05 PM

Dear Chair Salinas,

Can I take your car away??? These chemicals have been a useful and much needed tool for years. You are talking
about stuff that is way above your heads. If you take these products out of Oregon we have nothing to replace them.
YOU will in effect be putting the Oregon seed industry in one more way at risk of being competitive in the world
market that we market in. We have used products from this chemistry in grass seed production, clover production,
and small grains for seed. None of these products go directly in the food chain and have had little effect on those
who have been licensed to apply them. This is another example of government over reach. Dump this bill, by not
letting it out of committee.

Sincerely,

Ronald Quiring

1090 S Pacific Hwy
Rickreall, OR 97371
quiring-farms@GMAIL.COM
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